
REQUESTING JAIL NOTIFICATIONS 

 

 As a victim, you have the right to be notified when a Defendant posts bond on your case and is 

released from incarceration. You can reach the Anderson County Detention Facility at (865) 457-7100. 

Defendants have a constitutional right to post bond for most charges, and if they are able to pay the bond 

amount, they will be released to await their court hearings.  

 You also have the option of obtaining offender release information from the Statewide Automated 

Victim Information and Notification System (SAVIN). SAVIN is a system created to keep crime victims, 

court personnel, law enforcement, and the general public informed concerning the custody status of 

offenders in the State of Tennessee.  

 You may register for this service (anonymously if you so choose) by calling 1-888-868-4631 or 

visiting the website at www.vinelink.com. To access and download the free VINE mobile app for your 

cellular device, you can visit the Google Play Store (Android) or the Apple Store (iPhone). You can access 

necessary information 24 hours a day, 7 days a week.  
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